PALS LITTLE’S APPLICATION 2020-2021

PALS is a community-oriented organization which matches Luther College students with
elementary and middle school age children, grades K-6, in a mentoring relationship. This
program is open to all interested families. Due to COVID-19, PALS will be conducted a little
differently this year. We are planning on doing a “pen pal” format where Luther students mail out
letters on a monthly basis. The letters will include fun craft ideas or games for the children to do
at home. The format for PALS this year is subject to change-- all changes will be communicated
to parents via email or phone. If you have any questions, please contact pals@Iluther.edu.

**Note: because of the changes this year, there will be no charge to participate in PALS.
If this sounds like a program your child would enjoy, please fill out this form and return it to:
Gretchen Blain, 700 College Drive, SPO 306, Decorah, IA 52101

Do not miss the sections on the back of this sheet! All information will remain confidential.
Please return this application in the mail by Friday, October 24th.

Child’s Name Male/Female

Parent(s) or Guardian(s) Name(s)

Home Phone ( ) Cell phone

Home Address

Emergency Contact name/phone

Child’s Age Child’s Grade

Child’s Birthday

E-mail Address(es)

Please list your child’s interest and hobbies:

Does your child have any special medical or other needs that we should be aware of?



What do you hope your child will gain from his/her experience with PALS? (Feel free to make
suggestions of things that you/your child would like to see happen in PALS this year.)

Please tell us anything that will help us to match your child with a “Big”. Are there any special
characteristics that your child is looking for in a “Big”?

Did your child have a PAL last year? If so, would you like to be matched again?

Big’'s name

*We cannot guarantee that you will have the same Big



